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"Monsoon showers bring nature's delight, turning raindrops into moments of joy." 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings for the day! 

We hope this message finds you in good health and spirits. As the monsoon season approaches, 
we would like to inform you of the footwear guidelines for your children during this period. 

Footwear for Monsoon Season (June to September): 

• Students are required to wear plain black floaters during the rainy season to ensure 
safety and comfort. 

• This measure will help prevent slipping and other potential hazards caused by wet 
conditions. 

We appreciate your cooperation in adhering to these guidelines and ensuring that your child 
comes to school with the appropriate footwear. This will help maintain uniformity and ensure 
the safety of all our students during the rainy season. 

Students need to continue wearing the above-mentioned footwear till further notification. 

Thank you for your cooperation and support. 

Warm Regards 

 
 

 Principal 


